
 

Development of Ware's 
Neighbourhood Plan enters an 

exciting new phase 
• The latest version of our Draft Plan is now 

available to read in full 
• We've also published bite-sized extracts 
• We're entering a feedback phase, with a view to 

formal consultation in early 2022 
• We're setting out our stall at public events - our 

most recent was at the Eco aWare Community 
Day on Saturday 13 November at the Priory 

November 2021: Look out for news and updates on our Events page. And 
check out our new Draft Plan hub too! We'd love to hear what you think about 
the latest versions of our policies. And of course your input will be hugely 
important in preparing a final version of our Draft Plan - we expect to have it 
ready in early 2022 to enter a couple of formal consultation phases. 

We'd absolutely love to hear what you think about progress so far... and 
whether you're happy with our policies. Can they be improved? Are we missing 
something? Is the emphasis right?  

Come along and chat to us when we set out our stall.  

Alternatively, drop us a line or take part in the debate on social media... 

https://www.wareneighbourhoodplan.com/events
https://www.wareneighbourhoodplan.com/draft-plan
mailto:info@waretowncouncil.gov.uk

